

## News You Can Use!

Hooray, it's March! Maybe we will even find a shamrock or two. This is a great time to enjoy the sunnier weather and celebrate Saint Patrick's Day. Saint Patrick was a Godly man who introduced

christianity to the people of Ireland. It is told that he used the famous Irish plant called the shamrock to represent God, Jesus, and the Holy Spirit.



This past month, Cameron's dad, Dr. Joe helped us celebrate Dental Month by visiting each classroom to teach the importance of brushing your teeth and eating healthy. Children enjoyed dressing up as teeth and even being "flossed!" Thanks, Dr. Joe for making dental month super fun! The children loved the props too!

Ms. Mindy taught dance to Ms. Marilyn's MWF 2's class. Children enjoyed popping like popcorn and swimming like fish; followed by painting their movements to music on oversized paper. If you are lucky you might even see it at this year's art show.

"Happiness" by 2yr olds



Classes for the 2023-2024 school year are filling up fast! If you haven't done so already, please register today. It makes us super sad to turn away a Little Sparrows family because spots have been filled. Also, you may go to our website to register for 2023 June Bugs.

## What's Next.... Important Dates to Remember



MARCH 13th - 4's FIELD TRIP TO WESTMORELAND

MARCH 10,23 & 31 - MUSIC WITH MS. DOLORES

MARCH 17th - NO SCHOOL - STAFF DEVELOPMENT

APRIL 2nd - RIDGEWAY ARMONK EGGSTRAVAGANZA

APRIL 3-10th - NO SCHOOL - SPRING BREAK

Be sure to visit <u>www.littlesparrowsns.com</u> calendar for more updates.

